
PTA Summer Fair 

The summer fair is fast approaching and we are real-
ly looking forward to it. We hope you are all able to 
come and bring your family and friends. 

Stalls will open from 6.00-7.30pm and will include: 

 BBQ 

 Drinks hamper 

 Facepainting 

 Transfer tattoos 

 Personalized School hair bow craft stall 

 Bric-a-brac 

 Bouncy castle 

The duck race will be held in Riverside park at 
7.30pm and the winners will be announced directly 
afterwards. Children must be accompanied by an 
adult when walking down to the Duck Race. The 
Duck Race will bring the evening’s events to a con-
clusion! 

If you are willing to volunteer to help out please get 
in touch with Tracey Rouke. 

 

Duck Race Tickets 

PTA have sent home duck race tickets this week to 
every family to sell in time for the duck race on 
Thursday 22nd June. There are some spare books in 
school so if you want additional tickets please get in 
touch with the school office.  

All money and any unsold tickets should be returned to 
school by Tuesday 20th June please! 

 

Shoes for Romania Appeal 

If you have any un-
wanted, good condi-
tion shoes please send 
them into school as 
we are helping a par-
ent from St. Olcan’s PS 
to gather up shoes 
which will be given to 
poor and Roma       
children in Romania. 

Homework  

All forms of homework have now finished for the 
term. Please ensure you tidy out your child’s school 
bag/folder and return any school property/books.  

If you have any outstanding library books they can 
be dropped into a local library. 

Sports Day  

We had a brilliant day at sports day this year and 
want to thank everyone who came along to watch! 
We especially enjoyed our ice cream treat from Har-
ry’s Ices, thank you to Ballycastle Credit Union for 
kindly organising this!  

We also want to give a special word of thanks to 
PTA member Mrs Laura McNeill for supplying and 
selling bottled water, it was very welcome on 
such a warm day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy Browne 

We want to wish Amy, one of our SEN assistants,  
all the best as she begins her maternity leave to-
day. We will all miss her very much while she is 
off and we hope she has a very happy and restful 
leave period! 

Dates for the Diary 

22nd June—P7 leavers Assembly and last day 

22nd June— Summer Fair & Duck Race 6pm—8pm 

30th June—Last day of term for P1-P6 (early finish) 
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